
FAI Licences – New Rules 

At the 2012 CIAM Plenary meeting, the text, in bold below, was unanimously approved to be added to the 
rule. 

The implementation date is 01 Jan 13. 

ABR rule B.3.2 Sporting Licences. 

Names on FAI licences must be completed using the Roman alphabet.  If it is deemed necessary by a NAC 
that the names have to be written in an alphabet common to its country, then the licence must also show the 
name in the Roman alphabet. 

Competitor names as entries in competition lists and results must be listed using only the 
Roman alphabet. 

Note: It is expected that family name will be written in capitals eg PERGONY, Ivor 
CIAM Technical Secretary, 04 May 12 


